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UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
REGION II

JACOB K. JAVITS FEDERAL BUILDING

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 1O278

October 1, 1991

Dear Steering Committee Member:

A meeting of the Steering Committee for the Hudson River PCB
Reassessment has been scheduled for Wednesday, October 16, 1991,
at 7:00 P.M. at the HoJo Inn in Saugerties, New York (at exit 20
of the New York State Thruway).

The purpose of this meeting is to discuss comments and questions
on the Phase 1 Report as well as to make recommendations for
action items to the Oversight Committee. If you are a Liaison
Group Officer, it is imperative that you meet with your specific
membership before October 16th. If you require some assistance in
this (such as having a mailing done), I will be pleased to help
you. You can contact me at 212/264-7214.

In addition, there will be a meeting of the Hudson River
Oversight Committee on Tuesday, October 22, 1991, at 6:30 P.M. at
the Ramada Inn on Route 9 in Poughkeepsie, New York. I look
forward to seeing you on both October 16th and 22nd, and thank
you for your continued interest and assistance in this important
environmental project. Once again, please feel free to contact me
for assistance or information.

Sincerely,

Ann Rychlenski, Steering Committee Chair, CIP
Office of External Programs
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